
From:
To: Exemptions
Subject: Fwd: AA1000542 Honeysuckle Health and NIB
Date: Friday, 11 June 2021 2:38:49 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Timoli Nixon < >
Date: 11 June 2021 at 2:36:00 pm AEST
To: exemptions@accc.gov.au
Subject: AA1000542 Honeysuckle Health and NIB

﻿I am writing to implore you NOT to accept the application for Honeysuckle
Health to buy into the management of Australian health care. I DO NOT
accept that my freedom of choice will be stripped from me or from my
children. This will have
a devastating effect on our national health and
wellness for generations to come. Please I beg you to dismiss their application,
as I truly believe it represents all that is evil in this world. An atrocity on our
freedom as humans in this so called liberated
world. We would, as
Australians, be taking a MASSIVE step backwards in our potential growth
and capability to be world leaders.


I hope that the ACCC has the intelligence and empathy to understand this is
NOT Australian values, we as Australians do NOT want this. I implore you to
dismiss this application.


Regards,

Timoli Nixon
Director & Co Founder

www.luks.com.au

lüks

1000542.001.005.0082


